
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
 
 

This year our Chapter picnic will be held on August 30, at the Armonk 
American Legion pavilion. All are invited; friends and family. 

Elsewhere in this newsletter is the flyer, please call or email us with the 
number of people that you are bringing so that we can purchase the 

right amount of food.  
 

As most of you know, we run the Gift shop at the New York State 
veterans Nursing Home. We need a few more volunteers to be cashiers; 

the hours are from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm. I know that a lot of our 
members are now retired, so all that is needed is one day a week for 

four hours. And if you do not want to commit to a day a week; we need 
someone to fill in when one of us needs to take a day off. Please consider 

helping out. 
 
 

Take care of yourself and each other  
 

 
Dan Griffin 
 
 

Welcome to our newest members 
 

Blaise Bruno life member from Greenwich, CT 
Edward Lange from Bronxville 

Al Stubenvoll from Harrison 
Dan Kaufman from White Plains 

 
 
 

 


